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Foundation Report from Liz Hamilton:  1/23/17 

 
 

 2016 Foundation Financial Update:  $23,000 will be given to the Library for specific 
program funding that was received and nearly $71,000 will be transferred to our 
Endowments at CICF 

 

 The new Young Professionals Group will hold its first meeting this Wednesday, 
January 25.  They will be taking the lead on planning and implementing this year’s 
Writers at the Pavilion. 
 

 In partnership with the Library Reference Department, the Foundation is hosting a 
series of “Meet & Greet” events that will tie in with the 2017 Science and 
Technology theme.  Our first meet & greet will be on Wednesday, February 8 with 
Dean Craig Svensson from Purdue University’s Science Department. 

 

 Please mark your 2017 calendars now for the Writers at the Pavilion and Guilded 
Leaf Book & Author Luncheon which will be Wednesday, October 18 and Thursday, 
October 19. 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


